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11th September 2020 
  
Dear Homes  
 
  
We are delighted to bring some very happy news that Mrs Davis will be expecting her second child 
in January.  We are extremely pleased for her and look forward to the arrival of our newest 
member of the Oakmeadow family.  
 
  
She will be continuing through to October half term with her class and following this, due to COVID 
guidelines, she will be working in school in a less direct capacity until her maternity leave  
commences in December.   
 
  
Kind Regards, 
 
  
The Oakmeadow Team 
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